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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 30 September 2024 for information on budget
and costs to date for the Council’s campaign against tolls on Te Ahu a Turanga Manawatu
Tararua Highway.
This information is outlined below.

Budget for campaign against
tolling Te Ahu a Turanga
Manawatu Tararua Highway

$0 At the time of setting the Annual Plan for
the 2023-24 financial year, the proposal to
place a toll on Te Ahu a Turanga Manawatu
Tararua Highway had not been made.  Any
expenditure has come from within existing
budgets.

Mayor, Chief Executive and
Councillors expenses paid to
attend meetings

$0 There is no such thing as a meeting
attendance fee – no payments are made
for any officer or elected member to attend
meetings.

Payment of travel and other
expenses not covered by
salaries

$0  

Costs of signs and billboards $1,088.97 No installation costs incurred
Promotional advertising $1,999.98  
Costs of clothing $0 Tollfree Tararua tee-shirts were paid for

personally by Mayor Tracey Collis.
 
Ngā mihi
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  EXTERNAL EMAIL ALERT: Caution advised. This message is from an external sender. Verify the
sender's identity and use caution with attachments and links.

 

This email and any attachments is intended for the above named recipient only and may be confidential.

If you have received it in error, please take no action based on it, copy it, or show it to anyone.

Please return to the sender and delete your copy. Thank you.

 

 
From:  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 11:09 AM
To: Info - Tararua District Council <Info@TararuaDC.Govt.NZ>
Subject: Toll Campaign
 

 

Could you provide all available Information regarding the Proposed Budget and Costs to Date for
the Campaign against Tolls on the new Tararua to Manawatu Highway? This Information should
include the TDC Mayor, CEO, and Councillors Expenses Paid to Attend Meetings, Travel, and any
other Expenses incurred while Campaigning, and not covered by Salaries. This Information
should also include the Costs of Promotional Billboards, Installation of Billboards, Signs,Clothing,
and any other form of Promotional Advertising related to the Tolls Campaign. Thanks.
 

 




